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Nursing Home Industry Reacts to the Biden Administration’s Nursing

Home Reform Plan

https://www.ahcancal.org/News-and-Communications/Press-Releases/Pages/Nursing-Home-I
ndustry-Reacts-to-the-Biden-Administration%E2%80%99s-Nursing-Home-Reform-Plan.aspx

“The nursing home profession has always been committed to improving the quality of care our
residents receive, and we appreciate the Biden Administration joining us in this ongoing effort. Over
the last decade and prior to the pandemic, the sector made dramatic improvements. Fewer people
were returning to the hospital, staff were providing more one-on-one care than ever before, and the

unnecessary use of antipsychotic medications significantly declined.

“Those who continue to criticize the nursing home sector are the same people who refuse to prioritize
our residents and staff for resources that will help save and improve lives. Additional oversight
without corresponding assistance will not improve resident care. To make real improvements, we
need policymakers to prioritize investing in this chronically underfunded health care sector and

support providers’ improvement on the metrics that matter for residents.
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